
 
Minutes of an extraordinary meeting of Quidhampton Parish Council on 
Tuesday 14th June 2011 at The Loft, The White Horse, Quidhampton  

 
 

Present; Cllrs Bass, Lovett, Pearson, Taylor and Witt. Mrs C Churchill (Clerk) and three 
members of the public. 
 
Cllr Lovett opened the meeting at 7.04pm. 
 
Apologies were received and accepted from Cllrs Blane, Kalvis, Roberts and Tyler.  
 

11/058 There were no declarations of Interest  
11/059 Footpath to link Quidhampton with Netherhampton. 

Cllr Witt had requested that QPC look into the provision of a footpath 
along the verge of the A3094 between Quidhampton and 
Netherhampton. It is understood that the verge is in the parish of Wilton 
Town and owned by Wilton Estate. 
Following a discussion it was resolved that Quidhampton PC approach 
Wilton Town Council requesting they support the scheme and that QPC 
approach Netherhampton PC about the best way to proceed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Clerk 

 Members of the public all supported the provision of a path and offered 
to help with clearing a path if necessary. 

 

 
Meeting closed at 7.33pm. 
 
After the meeting closed Cllrs were asked to attend the meeting of Wilton TC on 5th July to 
request support from WTC for the footpath. 
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